
Ridge, Christianne

From: Christianne Ridge F5 P"L
Sent: Tuesday, July 29, 2008 11:12 AM
To: Gloria Kulesa
Subject: GEH - Sledge Forest - FYI

Gloria, the link below gives some interesting information about the forest north of the GEH site (as well as
other areas near the site). It's from 2002 but looks useful.

http://www.ces.ncsu.edu/depts/ageconNVECO/publication/Final New Hanover Plan.pdf
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